
Subject: Holmes Road hotel 
 
I strongly wish to object to this new proposal for a hotel/ hostel at the end of Holmes 
Road. The road is already overloaded with The Stay Club plus two schools and a hostel. 
There is constant traffic on a road that is badly in need of repair. The extra traffic this 
hotel will create is not in the interest of the residents. 
Sue Mcneill 
 


